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MINUTES 
 

November 25, 2013 
 

 

11:00 A.M. 
 

A meeting of the Housing Authority was held on November 25, 2013 in the offices of the 
Housing Authority at 80 Chestnut Street, Winsted, CT.  
 

Chairman Paige called the meeting to order. Present were Messer’s Paige, Kelsey Iacino, 
Ms. Mickley and Mr. Newman.  
 

Chairman Paige called the meeting to order.  
 
Mr. Newman explained to the Board that the primary reason for calling the meeting was 
for the establishment of a resolution for the transfer of the HCV program from the WHA 
to the State DOH, DSS Division with a corrected date. Following a brief discussion 
Commissioner Mickley made a motion to resolve that “the Housing Authority of the Town 
of Winchester voluntarily transfer the WHA HCV Program to the State Department of 
Housing, DSS Division effective January 1, 2014”. This motion to resolve was seconded by 
Commissioner Kelsey and unanimously approved. 
 
Mr. Newman reminded the Board that a letter had been sent to Commissioner Klein of the 
DOH on 11-19-2013 confirming the date of transfer effective January 1, 2014.  
 
Chairman Paige made a motion to accept the Minutes of the November 13, 2013 meeting, 
seconded by Commissioner Iacino and unanimously approved.  
 
There being no further business, Commissioner Mickley made a motion to adjourn, 
seconded by Commissioner and unanimously approved. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Fred W. Newman,  
 
 
Executive Director 


